## MEREKIAN NEWSLETTER

DECEMBER - FEBRUARY 2018

## **Cold winter**

This year the winter has started early and it promises to be a very long and cold one. Tell your woman to make sure that your elderly parents and your young children are protected from the cold. The best thing for them is to keep them inside in a well heated room. The best ways to protect yourself from the cold are to wear lots of layers, keep moving and to wear good socks and gloves.

## First brewery celebrates 150 years of existence

As we all know our national treasure is our beer. Our rich green liquid. The first brewery was founded in Gorgory which the beer is named after. The first brewery was founded at the declaration of independence of our Country. On the 15th of January the brewery in Gorgory will celebrate it's 150 years of existence. This will be celebrated with a lot of beer of course but you can also dance the night away.

